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Consultation Note: 
THE FINANCIAL SERVICES (PRUDENTIAL AND STATISTICAL RETURNS) 
REGULATIONS, 2024 
 
The Anguilla Financial Services Commission has issued a Draft Financial Services (Prudential and 
Statistical Returns) Regulations for the third consultation period.   

 
This legislation is related to the Trust and Corporate Service Providers DRAFT legislation and is a 
part of the general legislative overhaul of the financial services industry  
 
This consultation is intended to identify any major areas of concern with the draft legislation.  
The AFSC hereby invites persons to provide comments on the draft of the Financial Services 
(Prudential and Statistical Returns) Regulations legislation.   
 
Persons are invited to provide their comments to the AFSC at wilda.hughes@afsc.ai by close of 
business on Friday, 26 April, 2024. 
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